
From: IPART Mailbox
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: FW: Unhappy about Bellingen Council Proposed Rate Increase
Date: Thursday, March 08, 2018 11:27:47 AM

From:  
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To who it may concern,

I am opposed to the proposed rate increase, because we have seen little from 
recent large special rate variations for roads. 
 
Ivan Ronald Rose
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